

# Atkinson Safety Committee Meeting Minutes

---

**Date of Meeting:** 4/16/2021

**Time of Meeting:** 11:00:00 AM

**Date of Next Meeting:** 5/7/2021

**Committee Chairperson:** Sara Tetreault

## **Representatives Present**

Jennifer Fontana, Lutvija Becic

## **Management Representatives Present**

## **Other Attendees Present**

## **Representatives Absent**

## **Old Business**

Playground equipment needs replacing. Mark Posey will let us know what is going happen for summer 2021. Follow up is needed so that we don't let this go on longer.

Reader board still needs fixing and Mark Posey submitted a PDR for it to be fixed.

## **New Business**

Investigate how our safety team is shifting to include COVID issues. How can are these teams to operate? Together or separately? Sara to email Kyle Olsen.

## **Recommendations**

Have summer plans pulled together before the end of the school year. The play structure has been in a state of disrepair for 10 months.

## **Status of Recommendations**

See above.

## **Additional Notes**

**Filed By:** Sara Tetreault

**Date/Time Submitted:** 4/16/2021 11:32:54